
 

 

 

Monday 22nd March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At Burley and Sopley Primary Schools, it is very important to us that we support our children with 
their social and emotional development. With a rapidly changing world dominated by social media 
and online gaming, it is essential that we teach our children the tools they need to be safe and how 
to make the right choices or seek advice. 
We do this by developing personal health and wellbeing through our PSHE curriculum. You may  
have  read  or  heard  in  the  media, that  the  Government  have  introduced a new Relationships, 
Health and Sex Education (RHSE) curriculum. This means we now need to review our current PSHE 
curriculum to ensure it is up to date with the latest Government Statutory expectations. We will be 
merging these expectations with our existing PSHE curriculum. 
 
We would like to have your feedback to help us review our Relationships and Sex Education policy, 
so that it is appropriate for our children based on their age, physical and emotional maturity and 
their cultural background. To help you understand the curriculum requirements we would like you to 
spend time looking at the school website for more information and take a look at the summary of 
the new Relationships, Health and Sex Education expectations below: 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
If you would like to share your views on this summary, please use the link to answer a short 
questionnaire: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/QY8P5NK which needs to be completed by 26th 
March 2021. 
On our website, you will find a consultation page, titled RHSE Consultation, which has our RSE policy, 
an informative power point about RSE at the Federation of Burley and Sopley, and a parent 
withdrawal letter for Sex Education. 
I will be sharing the PowerPoint about RSE on Wednesday 24th March at 8pm. Details of this 
meeting will be sent out that afternoon. 
We will keep you up to date with our revised curriculum once we have reviewed it with our staff, our 
community and our governors. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mrs Helen Morris 
Executive Headteacher 
The Federation of Burley and Sopley Primary Schools 
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